
From: noreply@richmondhill.ca on behalf of Jane Matthews 

Sent: Sunday, February 18, 2024 4:18 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: Support for Member Motion, February 21, 2024 

I want to express my support for the upcoming member motion at the February 21, 2024 

Committee of the Whole - Urging that a Second National Summit to Combat 

Antisemitism be Convened. 

mailto:noreply@richmondhill.ca
mailto:clerks@richmondhill.ca

